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Deansway

 Woodloes Park
Warwick
CV34 5DF

Admin5207@welearn365.com
Tel 01926 497491


24th September 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

Free School Dinners Applications for children in Reception to Year Six 

Could your child be entitled to ‘Income Related Free School Dinners’, but you haven’t yet applied? 

As you are aware (particularly if you are a Reception/KS1 parent/carer), all children in Reception/KS1 are currently entitled to a ‘universal free school dinner’.  As a result of this, the number of parents/carers of children claiming ‘income related free school meals’ has reduced. For each ‘income related’ claim that is processed and confirmed, the school receives additional funding (called Pupil Premium) for your child.  

If you have not yet claimed for ‘income related free school meals’ and are receiving any of the following, your child may be entitled. 

· Income support

· Income-based job seeker’s allowance (JSA)

· Income-related employment and support allowance (ESA)

· Guarantee element of state pension credit

· Universal credit (with an annual income of less than £7,400)

· Both income-cased and contribution-based JSA/ESA if you receive the same amount for both. You should also qualify if you receive both but the Income-based amount is greater, but not if the contribution-based amount is greater

· Families who are awarded Child Tax Credit and have an annual income, as assessed by HMRC, not in excess of £16,190 are also eligible to claim free school meals providing there is no entitlement to Working Tax Credit (unless in respect of a 4-week ‘run-on’).
To encourage parents throughout the school (from Reception to Year Six) to apply, we are offering a FREE Woodloes sweatshirt/cardigan for each successful application made from today’s date up to and including Monday 1st October    (offer applies to applications made during the above timescale only).  Go to https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals to apply quickly and easily online.  Once we receive confirmation from the Free School Meals office, we will provide you with details to claim the sweatshirt/cardigan (which will need to be claimed before Thursday 25th October). 
If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to speak to the school office. 

Yours sincerely 

School office 
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